
Comment from the Bureau for
Reintegration Policies

In connection with some inappropriate allegations of Tiraspol, we strongly urge their
authors to respect the Declaration of Independence, the Constitution of the Republic of
Moldova and the unanimous opinion of the international community, as well as to show
caution in the statements released in the public space.

We take this opportunity to remind Tiraspol that the main objective of the negotiations
is the comprehensive and peaceful settlement of the Transnistrian conflict with a view
to the full reintegration of both banks of the Nistru River and the consolidation of the
statehood of the Republic of Moldova within the internationally recognized borders.


